
The VMD’s old GSI email address will
no longer work from 1 April

The VMD moved to its new email address @vmd.gov.uk in August 2019.

From 1 April emails sent to our old address @vmd.defra.gsi.gov.uk will no
longer be re-directed to our current address.

If you are not using our new address please start doing so as soon as
possible and update your records and circulation lists accordingly.
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